BIRCHWOOD ON THE GREEN

- FOOD DRIVE -
September 15t — September 30"

*** DROP OFF LOCATION: OUTSIDE OF THE PARTY ROOM ***
There will be a table and bins set up outside of the Party Room. Please
place your non-perishable donations in a bin and kindly make sure that
the lid is properly closed. The Maintenance Dept. will collect the
donations daily and move them indoors until the Food Drive ends.

September is “Hunger Action Month”, a nationwide campaign to raise
awareness about hunger, and inspire action to combat food insecurity.

In honor of “Hunger Action Month”, we are excited to announce that
Birchwood on the Green will be hosting a Community Food Drive to benefit
Long Island Cares! This year is Long Island Cares’ 45th Anniversary!

Long Island Cares is scheduled to pick up our donations within the first week
of October. If you have any questions, please call the Maintenance Dept. at
(631) 589-4225. Thank you in advance for your generosity!
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